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From: Patricia Callaghan (Councillor) 

Sent: 13 January 2025 15:54 

To: Bethany Cullen 

Cc: Primavera Boman ; Richard Cotton (Councillor) 

Subject: Planning App. 2024/5777/P 

 

Bethany 

 

I would like to register an objection to this application as the residents adjacent on Oval Rd will be 

completely overshadowed. As it is the residential buildings behind them built approximately 6 years 

ago took a lot of their light and now if permitted this development would rob them of even more light. 

 

This would be dreary in the summer but much worse in the winter months, and it would be unfair to 

impose that restriction of natural light on them.  

 

Patricia Callaghan   
Deputy Leader 

 


